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Removal of Oversize Permit Restrictions for Travel on Highway 3 Between Hope and 

Princeton and Hwy 5A Between Princeton and Aspen Grove 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that the temporary travel time and pilot car requirements found in this 
Notice for travel on Highway 3 between Hope and Princeton and 5A between Princeton and 
Aspen Grove have been removed. The CVSE1000S – Supplement for Structures  has also be 
amended to return to previous pilot car requirements.  
 
Information on travel restrictions for Highway 1 between Hope and Boothroyd that was 
previously found on this Notice is now available on Notice 01-22.  
 
General permitting questions can be sent to Commercial.Transport@gov.bc.ca.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Samantha Eburne 
Director, Commercial Vehicle Safety and Enforcement Branch 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
 

Commercial Vehicle Safety  
& Enforcement 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE # 06-21 
Date:  December 15, 2021 

Amended: January 12, 2022 
Amended February 18, 2022 

Commercial Transport Department 

 NOTICE  
To All Permit Issuers, Industry and the General Public 

https://www.th.gov.bc.ca/forms/getForm.aspx?formId=1255
https://www.cvse.ca/CTPM/Notices/Notice-01-22-Oversize-and-Overweight-Restrictions-for-Hwy-1-between-Hope-and-Spences-Bridge.pdf
mailto:Commercial.Transport@gov.bc.ca

